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DRP B. Beach, DRSS

Security Inspector Section Chief, MNSIS
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Christy Moore, RSGB/NRR RITS Coordinator
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Official Security File RIV File

Project Engineer, DRP/C DRS

MIS C. Abbate, NRR Project Manager

Leah Tremper, LFDCB
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U.8, Nuclear Fr .~ rory Commission "l E’a"g«'* =
A’I‘m: Document Control Desk ; ,--—’— - LR
washington, D, C. 20555 I
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Cantlemen:

River Bend Station ~ Unut | J —————
Refer to : Region IV
Docket No., 50-458

Pursuant 10CFRS0.54(p), Gulf States Utilities Camwpany (GSU) submitted
on May 29, 1990 (RBG=32904) Revision 12 to the River Bend Statian
Physical Security Plan, (PSF). At that time several questions were
raised by the Region IV reviewer. GSU resutmitted the plan changes as
Revision 12A (RBG=33773 dated October 12, 1990) to include GSU's
response to those questions. All questions were resolved in Rev, 1JA
axcept one which had been directed to NRR headquarters., Since NRR
subsecuently ruled that the one plan change was an unacceptable
decrease in program effectivennss, Revision 12B is here.in subnitted
(in total) to reinstate the origiral rlan requirements I or the one
item. Revision 12B supersedes all carlier revisions and includes an
explanation of the changes to facilitate NRC review.

The PSP is considered "Safeguards Information" pursuant to 10CFR73.21
and should be handled accordingly. Should you have any questians,
please contact Mr. David N. Lorfing at (504) 381-4157.

Sincerely,

Manager-Oversight
River Bend Nuclear Group
Al T ”&w

1 58/ TCC/XAE/ THM/SLR /pg

&nclosures

cc: Mr. Robert D, Martin, Regional Administrator (Copy Nos. 16 and 17)
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Regicn IV

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Senior Resident Inspector (Copy No. 14)
Document Control Desk (Copy Nos. 18, 12, 20, and 21)
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